
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 10, 1995 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Deedee M. Siytangco 
Spokesperson for Mrs. Corazon C. Aquino 
1459 Perez St., Paco 
Manila 1007 
The Philippines 
 
Dear Mrs. Siytangco: 
 
At long last, here are the photos that I had promised.  I apologize for the delay, but the 
photographer was much slower in producing them than I had anticipated.  I hope you will 
still find them useful. 
 
Please do not hesitate to let me know if I can be of further assistance. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
      Susan E. Plass 
      Assistant Vice Provost for International 
Affairs 
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